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June 13, 2016

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
NPDES Enforcement Section

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Re:  NPDES Permit # ARO033766 — Paragould Light Water & Cable (PLWC)
Total Residual Chiorine (TRC) Analysis

To Whom It May Caoncern:

On june 15, 2016 at approximately 10:00 AM, the UV disinfection system was brought online at
the PLWC WWTP, at which time chlorination of the effluent was terminated. As such, the TRC
analysis required by NPDES permit AR0033766 was discontinued per communication between
Alan Anderson and PLWC. All cylinders of chlorine and sulfur dioxide were removed from the
premises on June 23, 2016. ADEQ was notified of the UV disinfection system completion by
letter dated July 8, 2016.

If you have any questions or comments, please call Lisa Ellington, Manager of Environmental
Services, at (870) 239-7795. Thank you.

<
Sincerely,

Connll LM e

Darrell Phillips
General Manager/CEO



